

45 County Road 519 Bloomsbury NJ 08804

Tel: 908.995.1999 Fax: 908.995.1994

www.warrenglenacademy.com

September 9, 2024

Dear Warren Glen Academy Parent/Guardian,

It is our pleasure to invite you to our Back-to-School Night on Thursday, September 26, beginning at 7:00 p.m. (This is an <u>Early Dismissal</u> day at 12:15 p.m.) We hope you can join us, as we look forward to seeing you. Upon arrival, please use the double doors at the lower parking lot into the All Purpose Room.

Please keep in mind that this evening is for a general overview of your child's classroom/program. Individual discussions about your child's progress will be held on November 25 and 26. You may request a conference sooner if you have questions specific to your child.

If childcare is needed, we will have staff available to provide coverage for our students and their siblings. We are unable to provide coverage for infants and toddlers; however, they are invited if remaining under your guidance.

BACK-TO-SCHOOL-NIGHT THURSDAY, SEPTEMBER 26, 2024

7:00-7:10	Refreshments in All Purpose Room (Please use lower parking lot and entrance)
7:10	General Assembly in All Purpose Room
	A) Welcome

B) OverviewC) Introductions

D) Fundraising

7:30-7:50 Class Visitations – (20 min.) Switch

7:50-8:10 Class Visitations 8:10- 8:30 Visit Specials

8:30 End

Sincerely,

Dr. Randy Pratt Executive Director